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23rd September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

As you will know, at Somerford, we feel very passionately about reading and our English 

curriculum in each year group is centred around a different high quality text each half term.  

These books also link to the year group’s main topic. 

 

Unfortunately, at the moment, children often have to read photocopied sections of the book as 

we do not have enough copies of the book for children to use.  This does not help to foster a love 

of books and is a huge waste of paper.  

 

We would really like to have class sets of each book so that each child can use a real copy of the 

text in each lesson. 

 

Obviously, we had to cancel our Summer Fair last term and it is highly unlikely that we will be able 

to hold a Christmas Fair.  Therefore, our potential for purchasing these class sets of books has 

reduced considerably.  Furthermore, the charity we applied to for a grant, has temporarily closed 

due to COVD19.  

 

Therefore, we have created an Amazon wish list of all the books we would like to purchase.  

 

If you feel able to purchase the school a book (or two!)  with the money you would have spent at 

the fairs, we would be so very grateful.  We would also appreciate you sharing the wish list link with 

your family and friends and with any business links you may have.   

 

We do completely understand that times are tough financially for everyone at the moment so 

please do not worry if you do not feel able to do this at this time.   

 

The link is: https://amzn.eu/fs7wDe1 

 

Please make sure you select the school’s address for delivery.  

 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Helen Frampton 

Headteacher 
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